
DEPARTMENT OF 

UNIVERSITY OF DAYTON 
DAYTON, OH 10 45469 

MECHANICAL ENGINEERING TECHNOLOGY 

(513) 229-4216 1 February 1978 

Dr. H. Tracy Hall 
1711 N. Lambert Lane 
Provo, Utah 84601 

Dear Tracy: 

I just want to acknowledge receipt of your Indium capsules. They look as 
though they will be quite adequate for our tests, although we are just now 
preparing to use them. Also, your suggestion of using nickel discs on top 
and bottom to prevent leakage of the Indium will be included in our tests. 
Thank you again and I will be in touch with you regarding the outcome of 
our tests. 

Please be sure and send us your consulting fee as I know you have spent 
much extra time and effort on the capsules. With warmest personal regards, 
I am 

Sincerely, 

/0.~ 
KR:cb 



DEPARTMENT OF 

UNIVERSITY OF DAYTON 
DAYTON, OH 10 45469 

MECHANICAL ENGINEERING TECHNOLOGY 3 March 1978 
(513) 229-4216 O'l.. Y 1..3) 

Dr. H. Tracy Hall 
1711 N. Lambert Lane 
Provo, Utah 84601 

Dear Tracy: 

Thank you for your capsules, which I received last Monday, Feb. 27. 
They all look excellent and tomorrow I shall be able to run my 
tests. The work is progressing very well now and most of my writ­
ing is finished. The only part of my dissertation that remains is 
the results and conclusions section. I know what I hope to get but 
I have to get the data to verify it. Thank you again for the in­
formation regarding the methods of testing and all else. 

I do hope to get out to see you this month and watch you fabricate 
one capsule, if it doesn't inconvenience you, but I'll call you 
beforehand. 

Best regards to you and your family. As always, 

Sincerely, 

/~~ 
Kurt C. Rolle 
Assistant Professor 

KCR/mjb 



r CASE WESTERN RESERVE UNIVERSITY· CLEVELAND, OHIO 44106 

Professor H. Tracy Hall 
Chemistry Department 
Brigham Young University 
226 ESC 
Provo, Utah 84602 

Dear Professor Hall: 

February 1, 1978 

This letter is just to confirm our telephone conversation of a week 
ago that you will in fact be able to change your plans and speak on 
"Synthetic Diamond"c:lt our "Inorganic Carbon Symposium" on Friday, 
March 17, 1978. I am indeed pleased that you were able to change 
your schedule as we very much wanted to have you on our program. 

I look forward to seeing you next month. 

Best regards, 

A.H. Heuer 
Professor of Ceramics 

AHH/dp 

cc: R. Sara 

School of Engineering 
Department of Metallurgy and Materials Science 


